
 

 

 
Public Notice 

Cancellation of General Meeting of Shareholders  
 
The Board of Macquarie Korea Infrastructure Fund (“MKIF”) today 
approved to cancel MKIF’s general meeting of shareholders scheduled on 
27 March 2020 (the “GMS”) due to the continued adverse conditions 
related to COVID-19 outbreak in Korea.  
 
MKIF plans to convene an extraordinary meeting of shareholders with the 
same agenda (the Appointment of Mr. Daeki Kim as MKIF’s Supervisory 
Director) and a new record date as soon as COVID-19 outbreak is 
stabilized in Korea. Please visit MKIF’s website (www.mkif.com) for 
further details. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused and will 
provide further information on the extraordinary meeting of shareholders 
to be convened in the future via disclosure. 
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